
- - - - -  Original Message----- 
From: Houser, Stacy 
Sent: Wednesday, July 11, 2007 3 : 5 0  PM 
To: Stewart, Jana 
Subject: FW: July Meeting 

Stacy Houser, D.P.A. 
Management Analyst 
Parks & Natural Resources 

- - - - -  Original Message----- 

From: aldersonte@aol.com [mailto:aldersonte@aol.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2007 10:59 AM 
To: Houser, Stacy 
Subject: July Meeting 

Stacy, 

I have informed Steve Haderlein that the July meeting of the R&PC will 
be my last. My life has become too complicated in recent months for me 
to continue serving in this capacity. 1 simply cannot dedicate the 
time. I regret the necessity for stepping down. I have thoroughly 
enjoyed my five years on the Commission and I believe that I have done 
some good. Thank you so much for your kind and always cheerful support, 
both professionally and personally. I will miss you and all the others. 
1 will say my goodbyes to everyone in July. 

Tim 

AOT, now offers free email to everyone. Find out more about what's free 
from AOL at AOL.com. 


